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10th November, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
Mrs Barnett of the Wolverhampton Music Service has visited year 3 yesterday and 
demonstrated the violin with a view to starting a new beginners group.  If you would like 
your child to try out for the lessons, please confirm your consent on the payment item on 
Parentpay before Friday 13th November. 
 
All instruments will be provided by the Music Service but items such as music books and 
small accessories will need to be purchased as requested.  Lessons are heavily subsidised by 
the school but a termly contribution will be required of £60.00 payable in advance. (This will 
be reduced to £30 for this term)  You would need to confirm that you will be prepared to 
pay the fees on Parentpay before your child can audition. If you are likely to struggle with 
this payment, please contact the office and we will do all we can to ensure that your child 
can still take part.  
 
Please consider whether your family routine will allow your child the necessary commitment 
to practising at home after the novelty has worn off.  Punctuality to school is also important 
as some lessons will start at 9.00am. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr T Hinkley 
Head Teacher 
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